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April 26, 2017

The Board of City Commissioners of the City of Herington, Kansas, met in special session at City Hall on Wednesday, April 26, 2017 at 9:00 p.m. for the purpose of discussing non-elected personnel and attorney client privilege concerning civil litigation.  Present were Mayor Kat Souza, Commissioner Michelle Stanford, Commissioner Mark Hager, Commissioner Dave Jones, Commissioner Sarah Nistler, City Attorney Brad Jantz, City Manager Ed Patton, and City Clerk Brenda Wildman.

Mayor Kat Souza opened the meeting followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  At 9:02 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Hager, seconded by Commissioner Stanford, for the City Commission, City Attorney, and City Manager to go into executive session for 20 minutes to discuss non-elected personnel K.S.A. 75-4319 (b)(1). Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”  Meeting was back in regular session at 9:22 p.m.  No action taken.

At 9:22 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Hager, seconded by Mayor Souza for the City Commission, City Attorney, and City Manager to go into executive session for 30 minutes to discuss attorney client privilege – K.S.A. 75-4319(b)(2).  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”  Meeting resumed into regular session at 9:52 p.m. No action was taken.


At 9:52 p.m. a motion was made by Mayor Souza, seconded by Commissioner Stanford for the City Commission, City Attorney, and City Manager to go into executive session for 15 minutes to discuss attorney client privilege – K.S.A. 75-4319(b)(2).  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”  Meeting resumed at 10:07 p.m. into regular session.  No action was taken.

At 10:07 p.m.  a motion was made by Mayor Souza, seconded by Commissioner Stanford for the City Commission, City Attorney, and City Manager to go into executive session for 15 minutes to discuss attorney client privilege – K.S.A. 75-4319(b)(2).  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.” Meeting resumed into regular session at 10:22 p.m.  No action taken.

A motion was made by Commissioner Hager, seconded by Commissioner Jones, to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried, all voting “Aye.”

Also present at the meeting were Jan Kimbrell, Rick Freeman, Ken Walter, Don Cole, Vance Donahue II, Roger Boelling, Lois Whitebread, Gail Bettles, and J.R. Sparke.
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